



1 Trevelyan Square Boar Lane Leeds LS1 6AE Tel: 0845 300 6016

Fax: 0113 254 7239 enquiries@ic.nhs.uk

www.ic.nhs.uk

Our ref: NIC-111420-Z5PXL

24th August 2011

Dear Mr Crane.

Re: Information Request - Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000

I can confirm that the NHS Information Centre for Health and Social Care (NHS IC) has considered your query dated the 8th August 2011.

"Please could you provide a list of all of the Primary Care Trusts in England along with their population figures broken down into religions and ethnic groups."

Thank you for your request into the organisation, please find attached a spreadsheet containing a list of Primary Care Trusts in England with their population figures broken down by ethnic group provided to us by the Office of National Statistics. We do not hold any population estimates that relate to religion.

I hope you understand the reasons why we are unable to supply all of the information requested. However, if you are not satisfied, you may request a review from a suitably qualified member of staff not involved in the initial query, via the 2x.uk address or by post at the above postal address.

Yours sincerely,

Jessica Robson **Higher Information Governance Officer**

Further information about your right to complain under the Freedom of Information Act is available from the Information Commissioner's Office, Wilmslow, Cheshire, and on The Information Commissioner's website www.ico.gov.uk.

Please note the copyright to the information we are disclosing is held by the Health and Social Care Information Centre (NHS IC). Should you wish you may redistribute or create derivative works based on this information without the prior written permission of the NHS IC. You are not required to obtain a license for your personal research and/or informational purposes.

Please ensure that the following copyright statement is included within your documents, along with our Citation Logo available via www.ic.nhs.uk/data-protection/re-use-of-data-and-citation

"Copyright © 2011, Re-used with permission of The Health and Social Care Information Centre. All rights reserved."

If you have any queries regarding this, please email enquiries@ic.nhs.uk.

